
Chamber Music at Bournelyf
presents 

The Mark Wayne Bailey Memorial Concert
featuring the

Intermezzo Gospel Choir
directed by 

 Ms. Carrie Lessene

The choir will perform rousing anthems, patriotic songs, gospel music, &
  spirituals in their own inimitable way! A performance NOT to be missed!! 

Sunday, May 7th, 2017, 4PM
Church of the Loving Shepherd, 1066 S. New St., West Chester, PA

Suggested donation - $25/adults; $15/students & seniors
All proceeds go towarding developing the church’s musical outreach program.

For more information call 610-692-8280 or go to lovingshepherd.org


